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Retirement Announcement 

Please join us in extending best wishes to Karen Husband 
who retired on October 1, 2021, after 25 years of service 
with the Department of Law and Public Safety.  Karen 
began her career with the New Jersey State Police 
Employee Assistance Program as a Coordinator and over 
the past 7 years has been serving as Director of the Office 
of Employee and Organization Development.  
 
Throughout her career, Karen has embodied hard work 
and dedication always going above and beyond for our 
employees.  She believes the mental health of the 
employee and workplace is key to the long-term success 
of the organization and her broad picture approach 
benefitted both. She has provided counseling and 
consultation with thoughtfulness and encouragement to 
many of our employees and members of their families 
during her tenure.  She says it has been her privilege to 
do so and to be part of an organization comprised of so 
many good men and women.  
 
We wish Karen the best as she begins the next phase of 
her life.  Join us in honoring her for 25 years of dedicated 
service to New Jersey. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


